
From: Michael Nguyen <michael.nguyen@peopleculture.com.au>  

Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 3:28 PM 

To: Awards <Awards@fwc.gov.au> 

Cc: Joydeep Hor <joydeep.hor@peopleculture.com.au> 

Subject: Modern Awards Review 2023-24 - Work and Care Our Ref Matter: 20240007 

 

Dear Associate 

We act for the Flight Attendants’ Association of Australia (FAAA) in the work and care stream of 
the Fair Work Commission’s Modern Awards Review 2023-24 (“Work and Care Stream”).  

We are instructed to advise the Commission that the FAAA will be participating in the Work and 
Care Stream consultation process and are intending to attend one of the consultation hearings on 
either 3 April 2024 or 4 April 2024. 

We apologise for the delay in providing this information to the Commission and respectfully request 
that the Commission accept this correspondence. 

Regards 

Michael Nguyen 

Senior Associate 
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